
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  

I-95 Safety Improvements Project  
From south of 10th Avenue North to north of SR 882/Forest Hill Boulevard  
Financial Project ID Numbers:  441766-1-52-01  
Website: www.d4fdot.com 
 
 
 

I-95 NORTHBOUND AT 6TH AVENUE SOUTH TO UNDERGO FULL NIGHTLY CLOSURE AUG. 28 
All I-95 northbound lanes at 6th Avenue South will be closed to traffic overnight, 11 p.m. until 5 a.m., Monday, Aug. 

28 for overhead sign structure installation. The first lane will close at 9:30 p.m., the second lane will close at 10 p.m., 

and all lanes will be closed by 11 p.m., reopening by 5 a.m. During this operation, I-95 northbound traffic will be 

detoured via the I-95 northbound exit ramp to 6th Avenue South, US 1 North and the 10th Avenue North I-95 

northbound entrance ramp. Westbound 6th Avenue South motorists will be detoured to US 1 via u-turn. Tuesday, 

Aug. 29 will be used as a contingency night if needed. FHP will be onsite to assist motorists.     

Construction Cost: $3.4 million   Construction Start:   August 10, 2022        Anticipated Completion: Fall 2023 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Bodler Barthelemy, P.E., FDOT  Project Manager  
bodler.barthelemy@dot.state.fl.us or (561) 592-6375
   
 
Andrea Pacini, I-95 Community Outreach Manager 
apacini@corradino.com or (561) 214-358 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances economic           

prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities. 

 

I-95 Safety Improvements Project consists of milling and resurfacing segments of I-95 in both directions, installing new signage, 
including an overhead Dynamic Message Sign on I-95 northbound just south of 10th Avenue North, upgrading existing lighting with 
LED luminaires and installing a new Road Weather Information System (RWIS).  
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WEB AND SOCIAL MEDIA 

Project website: www.d4fdot.com   

Facebook: www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL/ 

Instagram/Twitter: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

http://www.d4fdot.com/
mailto:scott.passmore@dot.state.fl.us

